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Safety Management System Policy Statement 
 
The Jacksonville Aviation Authority, as the operator of Jacksonville International Airport, 

strives to provide a safe work and travel environment for our employees, passengers, and 

stakeholders. In line with our efforts to exceed the aviation needs of the city of Jacksonville 

and the Southeastern United States, the JAA is committed to the implementation of a 

management system that will achieve the highest practical level of safety. 

 

To this end, the Jacksonville Aviation Authority will:  

 

• Set clear and attainable safety standards that meet the nationally recommended 
practices and procedures; 

• Promote a positive safety culture for our employees and airport operators; 
• Provide adequate information and training to users of the safety management 

system;  
• Maintain impartial and accessible hazard reporting within the airport setting;  
• Comply with legislative and regulatory requirements;  
• Encourage the collection, analysis, and exchange of safety information amongst 

aviation industry organizations for the purposes of safety management;  
• Monitor trends within the aviation industry and identify occurrences at Jacksonville 

International Airport to address areas of increased concern.  
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